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EASTFIELD



          Eco Newsletter

      October
We have been busy setting up our Eco Committee and have lots of news to share with you.

· RAG BAG -Shortly you will be getting a letter and bag to put old paired shoes, clothes, hats, bags, belts, curtains, towels, and bed linen. 
Please don’t throw away any of these items as we can give them to Rag Bag to be reused or recycled. Doing this will raise money for our Eco Committee.

· LITTER PICKING – Primary 5 will be the first classes to be involved in litter picking around the school. As we go through the year all of the classes are going to be involved in litter picking. 
· RECYCLING – We will soon be recycling ink cartridges, old mobile phones, batteries, cds and dvds. We will be recycling more items but we will let you know when this happens. Please hold on to any of these items and we will let you know when they need to be brought into school.

· SUGGESTION BOXES – We have eco suggestion boxes in the school and we are wondering if you have any ideas for improving our school grounds. Suggestion slips are available in school.   
Look out for further news on our school website and notice board.

Thanks from

Eastfield Eco Committee
